
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations

7th  Floor, KSRTC Bus Terminal Complex,Thampanoor,
Thiruvananthapuram-695 001. 

NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO B.PHARM (LATERAL ENTRY) COURSE-2023

EXAMINATION DATE PUBLISHED
     
The Computer Based Test for admission to B.Pharm (Lateral Entry) Course in the

Government and Self Financing pharmacy colleges in the State for the academic year 2023-

24 will be conducted in Thiruvananthapuram, Ernakulam and Kozhikode centres on

11.02.2024. Applications can be submitted online upto 20.01.2024, 5.00 PM. For more

details see notification dated 09.01.2024 and 18.01.2024 published in the website of the

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations www.cee.kerala.gov.in. 
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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